
 
 

CITY OF GRANDVIEW 
NOTICE OF CLOSED RECORD PUBLIC HEARING 

REZONE AND SUBDIVISION APPLICATIONS 
  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Grandview will 
hold a closed record public hearing on Tuesday, November 13, 2018 at 7:00 p.m., in the 
Council Chamber at City Hall, 207 West Second Street, Grandview, Washington.  
 
The purpose of the closed record public hearing is for Council to consider the Hearing 
Examiner’s recommendation that the City Council approve the requested rezone for the 
following: 
 
Applicant(s):  Noe Gonzalez 
Proposed Project:  Rezone and Subdivision 
General Location: 628 East Fourth Street, Grandview, WA 
Parcel No.:  230924-23513 
Acres:  2.69 
Current Zoning:  R-1 Low Density Residential 
Proposed Zoning:  R-2 Medium Density Residential 
 
A copy of the Hearing Examiner’s recommendation is available at no charge from the City 
Clerk’s Office, 207 West Second Street, Grandview, WA 98930, PH: (509) 882-9208. 
 
CITY OF GRANDVIEW 
Anita G. Palacios, MMC, City Clerk 
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